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Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Mark your calendars for the CPPS Registration Fair Wednesday, August 17th from 8: 00 – 3:00  

The Registration Fair will be held at each of the schools this year. 

At the Registration Fair, you can register your child for school to complete the enrollment process, meet with 
the nurse for student health needs or concerns, sign up for sports and learn about clubs.  This is a great way to 
make sure your student is ready to start school on Monday, August 29th. 

Please remember that your student will not receive a teacher assignment, class schedule or bus route until 
the registration process is complete. 

If you are a returning family, you can simply register your child by logging into Skyward Family Access and 
complete the 2022-2023 registration forms or stop by the Registration Fair for assistance.  

Registration for students, both new and returning, can be completed online if you prefer. If you have access to a 
computer, you can register your student(s) now by logging into Skyward Family Access.  Please call your school 
secretary for login information.  

We will provide computers and translation assistance at the Registration Fair.  

To make this process easy and quick, please have the following on hand, or the capability to email:  

• Documentation of Age (Birth Certificate, an entry in a family bible, an adoption record, an affidavit 
from a parent, previously verified school records, or any other documents permitted by law) 
Kindergarten only 

• List of immunizations and importation healthcare information  
• Proof of residency in the College Place School District 
• Two emergency contacts and phone numbers 
• Insurance information 
• Up to date physical/medical information for Athletics if not on file. 

The CPPS Athletics department will be available to help with the sports registration process for all student 
athletes via Final Forms. Parents can register students online HERE or at the Registration Fair.  

The Walla Walla County Department of Health will be onsite at Davis Elementary and will have Tdap, DTaP, 
MMR, Varicella, COVID 19, and IPV vaccinations available to all students who need them.  

Welcome or welcome back to College Place Public schools.  We are looking forward to a great 2022- 2023 

school ear with your student(s)  

 

https://www2.scrdc.wa-k12.net/scripts/cgiip.exe/WService=wcollegs71/seplog01.w
https://collegeplace-wa.finalforms.com/

